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NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The 2024 - 2025 School Year is upon us! We are excited for
the new school year and can’t wait to welcome everyone
back. Some exciting updates for this year include:

t:c" PBIS Bash - On Friday, September 6, 2024 Forester
students celebrated the completion of their warm-up
expectation lessons with a GIANT Go Big or Go Home
PBIS Bash! Students in grades Pre-K through 6th were
invited to participate in awesome BIG games in the
elementary gym after showing they are prepared to be
Ready, Respectful, and Responsible! The students had
a blast and are looking forward to earning more fun-
filled rewards throughout the year!

@ Open House - On Thursday, September 26, 2024,
Forester Families were invited to Open House at the
elementary school, Students had a great time showing
their families their classrooms and introducing their
teachers. Parents and caregivers had the opportunity to
hear about our Title I programs and were also treated to
ice cream sundaes and free books! Thank you to
everyone that attended!

Mobile Dentist - On September 16, 2024, the Mobile
Dentist brought their services to the health room at
Forest City Regional. This is a service that is offered to
all students. During their visit 30 students were seen by
the dentist.

~ OUTSTANDING FORESTERS
OF THE MONTH

The September Outstanding Foresters were announced an
Thursday, September 26, 2024. Students selected included:

* Pre-K—MTrs. Bocan's Class—Nash Pope
* Kindergarten—Miss Carter's Class—Braxton Carroll
* Grade 1—Mrs. Kilhullen's Class—Madison Dean

* Grade 2—Miss Dovin's Class—Trey Driscole

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES

Forest City Regional Elementary looks forward to a
busy start of the 2024-2025 school year! Some
important events include:

)

PTO Meeting- The FCRES PTO will hold their monthly
meeting on October 15, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the Maker
Space. All parents, caregivers, teachers, and staff are
invited to attend!

Field Trip - On Thursday, October 17, 2024, Pre-K
students will visit Lakeland Orchard. They will see
animals, learn about apples, and enjoy everything the
orchard has to offer!

Early Dismissal - There will be an early dismissal on
Thursday, Octaber 31, 2024, Pre-K will dismiss at 12:00
pm. Kindergarten to 6th will dismiss at 12:15pm,
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Wednesday,
October 16th
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Birthdays

In keeping with the
Wellness Policy, we ask
that for any birthday
celebrations please
purchase through the
school cafeteria.
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* Grade 3—Mrs. Glynn's Class—Abaigeal Bronson

¥ Grade 4—Mrs, Fitzsimmons’ Class—Lonnie Mangan
*Grade 5—Mr. Bolcavage's Class—Isabella Race
*Grade 6—Mr.Pryal’s Class—Summer Maddage

*The September Super Sixth Grader was:
Logan Clemens

Congratulations to all our Qutstanding Foresters!
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